
Year 4 Multiplication Check 

 

In mid-June, all year 4 primary children complete an online multiplication tables check. 
Children are tested on their multiplication tables up to 12 x 12. 

  

There are twenty-five questions and children have six seconds to answer each question 
and three seconds between questions.  

Please see the link for information for 
parents: https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/
attachment_data/file/1116420/2023_Information_for_parents_Multiplication_tables_ch
eck_Nov_22_PDFA.pdf 

  

Children can practise an activity which exactly mirrors the real activity in June by 
accessing the following website: 

https://mathsframe.co.uk/en/resources/resource/477/Multiplication-Tables-Check 

Please do support them at home with learning their multiplication facts. 

  

We have been working on our multiplication facts in class and it is great to see the 
progress that the children are making on a weekly basis.  

The more they practise the greater their score.  

Do speak with the class teacher if you would like to know how your child is doing in 
class or if you have any questions. 

  

We have a trust presentation to explain how children learn multiplication facts.  

https://vimeo.com/794529052/1dba7bf32d 
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